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16th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I wanted to let you know that Mrs. Rudge is continuing to recover but unfortunately is not 
well enough to be back in school yet. She does hope to be with Coehlo class before too 
long and sends her love to all the children. 
 
This week, Mrs. Botterill will teach the children again on Monday and Tuesday and Miss. 
Bickerdike will teach them for the rest of the week.  The class are settling well and we are 
all so proud of them.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
Jo Hall 
Headteacher 
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